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Executive Board meeting 4 December 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the twenty-third meeting in 2023 
of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed a proposal for the 2025 Human Resource request. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft input to the European Commission’s terms of reference for the 
study prepared by an external consultant with a view to the evaluation of the implementation and impact 
of the Eurojust Regulation, 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participatee in the EU4FAST project.   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


